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UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE

FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION

26 November 1979
lIn Reply, Please Rejer to
File No.

Dr Hector P Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Doctor Garcia

We wanted to take this opportunity to

express to you our sincerest appreciation for your

show of support for us--while we spoke at Roy Miller

High Sdvol. Your presence meant a lot and I am abundantly

appreciative:

With always best wishes, I am

Since ely

Raul 0 Salinas
Special Agent
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